Minutes of March 19, 2024 Public Hearing for the Lamprey Regional Cooperative FY 2024
Operating Budget.

Members Present: Paul Deschaine, Chair, Board of Directors.

Mr. Deschaine opened the public hearing at 2:00 pm at the Stratham Municipal Center. The
purpose of the hearing was to take public comment on the proposed 2024 Operating Budget. No
one else was present.

Mr. Deschaine had budget materials and the public hearing notices available.

Mr. Deschaine waited for anyone to arrive.

Seeing no one present, Mr. Deschaine closed the public hearing at 2:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

YV —

Paul R. Deschaine




